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Â In

 the afternoon of 6 December 2023, STC attended the final meeting of a 

series organized by the Development Academy of the Philippines (both f2f

 & via Zoom) regarding regulations & over-regulation. DAP 

focused on DTI's practice of enforcing SRPs as detrimental to growth of 

the food retail industry.
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